
	
Monday	May	22,	2017	
	
The	Pierce	Public	Schools	Board	of	Education	met	for	a	retreat	with	administrators	at	6:30pm	in	the	high	
school	conference	room.		In	attendance	were	board	members	Dan	Unseld,	Ted	Krienke,	Robert	
Hoffmann,	and	Kevin	Flesner.		Also	present	were	Superintendent	Kendall	Steffensen,	Elementary	
Principal	Adam	Patrick,	High	School	Principal	Mark	Brahmer	and	Activities	Director	Darren	Sindelar.	
Hoffmann	moved	and	Unseld	second	to	excuse	Ron	Woslager	and	Dave	Lienemann	
	
The	Pledge	of	Allegiance	was	recited	and	discussion	included	district	goals	and	planning.	
	
Unseld	moved	and	Hoffmann	seconded	to	adjourn.		The	planning	session	was	adjourned	at	8:30pm.	
	
Kevin	Flesner,	Secretary	
Pierce	Public	Schools	
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